
                                                                                                            27 Conway Street 
London  W1 

 
                                                                                                            28 October 2013 
 
 
Dear Jak Nubian, 
Nubian Jak Academy 
 
Blue Plaque to honour Sydney Bechet 
 
Thank you for your patience and I apologise for the delay in replying to you but I 
am now contacting you on behalf of the Conway Street Leaseholders to say that 
we are supportive in principle to a plaque being placed on our building. We 
understand that this is subject to you obtaining all the necessary consents 
including Listed Building Consent and working with us to determine the exact 
siting. Your idea of the May event sounds encouraging and realistic! 
 
 
With best wishes as you undertake the application to LB Camden, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sue Charteris 
 
 
 
 
 
For 27 Conway St Leaseholders Ltd  
And the individual leaseholders 
Ann Barkham 
Sue Charteris 
David Crosswaite 
Tim Barkham 
David Evison 
Stephen Brown 
. 
 




